     


Why should my child take Photojournalism 1 (yearbook production) as a freshman?

A DIFFERENT KIND OF CLASS

Yearbook is unlike any other class in high school. Students run a real business and they create a tangible product. Yearbook students are involved and connected to what is happening in their school. They work hard together to achieve a common goal and, as a result, they become more like a family than simply classmates. Students who enroll in subsequent journalism electives (Photojournalism 2, Photojournalism 3…) take on leadership positions and have an opportunity to specialize as reporters, designers, photographers or business managers.

JOURNALISM KIDS DO BETTER (NAA Foundation 2008 Study Results)
Students who work on high school yearbook and newspapers:


Get better grades in high school and as college freshmen
High school students who were members of a journalism staff had higher grade-point-averages in English, social studies, math, and science than students who were not members of a journalism staff. They were also more likely to take an Advanced Placement English course.

Become stronger writers

High school students who were members of a journalism staff reported that high school journalism classes developed their English skills better than any other course including English courses.

Are leaders 

High school students who were members of a journalism staff were more involved in extracurricular activities such as clubs, student government and were elected captain of a team more often than students who were not members of a journalism staff.  They were also more likely to volunteer in the community.

A NATIONAL REPUTATION OF EXCELLENCE

The National Scholastic Press Association has inducted both The Clan Yearbook and the Highlander Newspaper into their Hall of Fame.  Only 19 schools in the entire nation have earned this prestigious honor for both their yearbook and newspaper.
OPPORTUNITIES FOR TRAVEL

Each year members of McLean’s yearbook staff travel to national conventions to attend educational sessions taught by professional journalists, visit worldwide attractions and come away with a greater understanding of career opportunities in journalism. Recent trips have been to New York, St. Louis, Anaheim and Nashville. We learn a lot all while exploring a new city and having fun. The yearbook staff also attends a summer workshop and rising freshmen who enroll in Photojournalism are invited to attend.  More information about yearbook camp for Photojournalism students can be found at www.gettysburgyearbookexperience.com. 
INTERESTED? Students who are interested in photojournalism (yearbook production) should contact:
Meghan Percival, Adviser

mjpercival@fcps.edu 



McLean High School Yearbook















